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Welcome Back 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We hope you have had a wonderful summer, and that all the children are excited about starting 
their new school year. 
 
We at FOSS are currently putting together our plans for the year ahead and will be sharing our 
ideas with you as soon as we can. We have already decided to host a Curry and Quiz night, to be 
held on Friday 29th September. Further details are on the poster attached to this letter. In the 
meantime, we would like to just give you all the opportunity to share any ideas that you may have 
with us. We welcome hearing from any of you, our email address is FOSS@saltergateschools.co.uk 
so please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
We would particularly like to hear if any parents/carers would be interested in becoming a ‘class 
rep’, so that information that needs to be communicated by FOSS can easily be delivered to as 
many parents/carers as possible. We would not be expecting anything other than passing on 
information. If you think this may be of interest to you then please let us know. 
 
We will be hosting our first Open Meeting on Tues 19th Sept at 6pm, in the Junior school hall. We 
would love to see some of you there to discuss ideas and get some feedback. We are only a small 
team of 7, and we need and welcome as much input as possible. Tea, coffee and biscuits will be 
provided!! 
 
We will also be holding our first Annual General Meeting in April. This is where we will go over how 
things have gone in our first year, our financials and it is also an opportunity for anyone else who 
would like to be part of the committee to put themselves forward. We will send out more 
information about the AGM nearer the time. 
 
Lastly, Foss are very happy to be involved in a Macmillan coffee morning, to be hosted at the school 
on Wednesday 4th October. Further details are to be provided in the school newsletter. 
 
Once we have confirmation of our initial planned events, we will let you know so that you can all 
save the dates! 
 
2023-24 is going to be a great year!! 
 
Best wishes 
 
FOSS team x 
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